From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 22 July 2013 16:07
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 13/00658/F
A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:07 PM on 22 Jul 2013 from rose.todd@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	13/00658/F

	Address:
	Quince Cottage Bonds End Lane Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RT 

	Proposal:
	Single storey rear extension. Single storey rear/side extension linked to existing barn. Alteration and conversion of barn to provide additional living accommodation and widened vehicle access. Detached garage 

	Case Officer:
	Graham Wyatt 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	The proposed works to this listed dwelling are extensive and have come about largely because of the inappropriate works that were undertaken in the 1980s when the then two ajoining cottages were unified into one. Due to the previous level of intervention and the unsympathetic nature of these previous works a 're-design' of the internal layout of the dwelling has on this occasion been considered acceptable and within the remit of works that do not detract from the significance of the original buildings. Recommend approval with conditions. Conditions. 1. Stonework to match original in terms of colour + coursing. 2. Stone sample panel 1m2 to be approved by LPA on site. 3. Brickwork to be completed in reclaimed C19 local red bricks. 4. Lime mortar to be used in stone- and brickwork. 5. Joinery details (scale 1:20) to be submitted to and approved of in writing by the LPA. 6. Roofing materials to be approved in writing by LPA. 7. Stairs to be in timber. 8. RWG - traditional cast iron or profiled aluminium. 9. Ground level internal floors - traditional stone flags. Details to be agreed. 10. Upper levels floors to be repaired/covered with timber boards. Details to be agreed. 


